
From: Lorraine Pagnan  
Subject: 70 Farquhar Street 

 

Hi Katie, 
 
Hope all is well. I am sure you are very busy. I am emailing you because I wish to have more info 
on Sky-lines proposed development.  I am very concerned about the height being requested 
and especially its impact on the adjacent Heritage properties. I am aware that it would not 
impede the current Heritage protected views but believe that these views are inadequate at 
present for views of Church of Our Lady. 
 
Do you have a map on those views currently and if so could that be shared with me?  My other 
concern with the proposed density on this site is the accumulative affect that all these high rise 
developments along Wyndham, Wellington and Arthur is putting a burden on parking and 
increased unsafe traffic in the area, causing pedestrian and cyclists to be a greater risk for 
getting around the city.  There has to be a balance and requesting 25 storey's in on this site is 
just being to greedy and increasing density unfairly into one area instead of spreading the 
density out. 
 
I appreciate any info you can provide and wish to add my comments for the up and coming 
meeting. 
 
Cheers, 
Lorraine Pagnan 
 


